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Burke Station Road Project Detour Notification 
 
 
 Please be advised that the Burke Station Rd. improvement project will begin on 
August 2, 2017 and will be completed within a year.  The project involves construction of 
a new storm drainage system, curb and gutter, sidewalk and paving on the west side of 
Burke Station Rd. 

 
Beginning the week of August 15, 2017, and lasting approximately two weeks, 

Burke Station Rd. southbound traffic will be detoured between Main St. and Stoughton 
Rd.  All southbound Burke Station Rd traffic should utilize the signed alternate routes 
shown on the map located on the back of this flyer. Northbound Burke Station Rd. traffic 
will not be impacted. Please note the detour will be in effect for approximately 2 weeks. 

 
For more information on the project please visit the City website page at: 

http://www.fairfaxva.gov/government/public-works/projects.  
 

Please be advised that this work may require Miss Utility to mark underground utilities in and around the 
work area, as required by the Virginia Underground Utility Damage Prevention Act.  Utility location marks will be 
made with either temporary paint or flags on public roadways and sidewalks, private driveways, as well as in 
grass areas both on public and private property.  Markings are for location identification only and do not indicate 
locations of excavation.  Miss Utility often marks beyond the limits of the work area for safety and reference 
purposes.  Miss Utility markings may be repeatedly refreshed until work is completed in that particular area.  The 
City has no control over Miss Utility marking requests.  For more information on Miss Utility, please see 
www.MissUtilityOfVirginia.com 

 

                                                Contact Information: 
Christina Alexander at 703-273-3067 Christina.Alexander@fairfaxva.gov or 

Public Works Main Office 703-385-7810 

http://www.fairfaxva.gov/government/public-works/projects
http://www.missutilityofvirginia.com/
mailto:Christina.Alexander@fairfaxva.gov


Southbound Burke Station Rd. Detour Map. Northbound traffic unaffected. 
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